Oxford Area School District
N

Oxford Area High School

Dear Parent/Guardian,

It was indicated on your child’s Emergency and health History that he/she may
require the use of an inhaler for the treatment of asthma during school or school
activities. The OASD Policy allows for students in high school to carry and self-
administer an inhaler only if a physician order and written permission parent
permission is on file in the health room.

Please complete the form on the reverse side of this letter and return it to the
health room as soon as possible. Once permission has been obtained, a pass will
be put in your child’s iPad that he/she has permission to carry the inhaler.
Students found to have an inhaler with permission will be subject to disciplinary
action as described under the Drug and Alcohol Policy in the student handbook.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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